
May 3, 2005 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council     May 10, 2005 
 

HISTORICAL MUSEUM EXPANSION FUNDING REQUEST IN THE AMOUNT 
OF $10,000  

 
Recommendation: 
 
That the City Council receive the attached letter requesting $10,000 for the ongoing 
upgrade of the museum and direct staff to add it to the agenda for the budget study 
session on June 2, 2005. 
 
Background: 
 
The City Council provided funding of $8,000 to the museum in conjunction with its 
move to  its present location in the Community Center.  This request ofr $10,000 is for 
the ongoing improvement to the space used by the museum.  It is suggested that the City 
Council consider this request during the budget study session on June 2, 2005. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 


